
Tuesday 14th March 2017  

The ducklings are continuing to grow – eating and drinking 

lots!    

 

 

 

 

 

They are always happy to see people and have enjoyed coming out to 

say hello to the children again.  As the weather has got a little 

warmer the ducks spent a lot of time paddling in water today keeping 

themselves cool. 

 

 

 

 

The ducklings obviously like being in the water and they 

are happy chasing each other in the water and 

perfecting their swimming skills. 

 


